

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO: Paul Rakosky

**Director of Finance and Management** 

FROM: Greg J. Davies

**Director of Public Utilities** 

**DATE: January 11, 2013** 

RE:

BID RECOMMENDATION – HALF ROUND TRAILERS

BID PROPOSAL #SA004732

The Purchasing Office opened formal bids on January 3, 2013 for the purchase of Half Round Trailers for the Division of Sewerage and Drainage. One (1) bid was received.

After a review of the bid, the Division of Sewerage and Drainage recommends the award be made to: MAC Trailer Mfg., 14599 Commerce Street North East, Alliance, OH 44601 (FIN: 34-1721893) in the total amount of \$122,148.00, the lowest, responsive and best bidder on all items.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter. Should you have any questions please contact Mike Hupp at 645-7632.

